Print Page 1 of |

Subject: Tier 1 Grant #11610
From: Jenny Miller (jmiller@rasmuson.crg)
To: lowertribal@yahoo.com;

Date: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 12:52 PM

Hi Phyllis,

I hope this message finds you well.

I am following up on Tier 1 grant application #11610 we received for the Kalskag Playground
Equipment. My colleague Christopher Perez requested I follow up with you.

In regards to additional funding, have you received confirmation that the Kuspuk School District
would match a Rasmuson Foundation grant of $25,000? Please get back to me by Thursday, April 26
if this is still the case or not. If we have not heard back by that time, I recommend withdrawing the
Tier 1 grant application and welcome you to apply when ready.

Thank you,

Jenny Miller
Momentum Fellow: Programs
Rasmuson I'oundation

(907) 334-0523
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